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The 16th Conference of Young 
Demographers Will Take Place  
in February 2024
The Conference of Young Demographers traditionally 
offers an exceptional opportunity to spend three 
days discussing current demographic issues. It gives 
students and early career researchers the chance 
to learn and get feedback and advice from their 
colleagues from all over the world in a very friendly 
environment. This year the conference is again being 
co-organised in cooperation with the Association for 
Young Historical Demographers (AYHD).

The 16th annual Conference of Young De- 
mographers will take place from 5 to 7 February 
2025 in Prague at the Faculty of Science, Charles 
University. Although the conference is mainly focused 
on (historical) demography, all young researchers 
(including those who are young at heart) from various 
fields of population studies (sociology, epidemiology, 
and maybe even economics) are welcome. The working 
language of the conference is English.

As in previous years, we support the use of posters 
as the main presentation format, not only for finished 

projects, but also for works in progress. Posters are 
the best!

Abstract submission is already closed. However, 
you can still join us as at the conference a passive 
participant. Registration for passive participation will 
open in January 2025.

The final programme of the conference will also 
be announced in January.

For more information, including information 
about passive participation in the conference, please 
visit our website at: youngdemographers.github.io. 
Please feel free to contact us with any questions at: 
yd.demographers@gmail.com. 

We look forward to seeing you in Prague!

On behalf of the Organising Committee:
Anna Altová, Kateřina Brázová, Klára Hulíková,  
Joris Kok (AYHD), Barbora Janáková, Tim Riswick  
(affiliated supporter), Jitka Slabá, Adéla Pola and Lukáš 
Kahoun




